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CIRCULAR FOR ALL PARENTS 

 

    This is to inform you that the Open House (parent – teacher meeting) for 

Grades I – XII will be held on 3
rd

 November, 2018 (Saturday) from 9.00 am to 

12.30 pm to review the academic performance of your ward in the First Term 

Examination. It is mandatory for parents to attend the meeting with their wards. 

Note: 

1. Students must wear proper school uniform 

2. Parents are requested to meet the class teacher in the respective rooms allotted 

to them for checking the answer scripts of their wards 

3. Any correction to be made in any of the paper should be endorsed in the 

proforma available with the class teacher concerned for necessary action to be 

taken 

4. No request for checking / correction in the answer script will be entertained after 

4
th

 November, 2018 

5. Parents are requested to clear the dues of Second Term Tuition fees on or before 

4
th

 November, 2018. If paid, please ignore. 

 

Principal 

 

 


